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As always, this issue features sustainability highlights from a busy six months at 

UConn.  The summer was off to a great start in May, when we were honored  to 

accept UConnés 2016 Green Circle Sustainability Award  from the CT DEEP.   

Meanwhile, current events beyond the campus tell a different story. A new Trump administration could slow 

or reverse hard -earned progress on climate action by revoking EPAés Clean Power Plan and withdrawing from 

the UNés Paris Agreement, even before these policies take effect.  

One thing is certain in the months and years ahead - now more than ever, higher education needs to lead on 

climate!  We can drive a prosperous, clean energy future through education, research, and outreach, and 

through our own low -carbon operations and innovations.   

On December 9 th , President Herbst stepped up to keep UConn on the forefront.  She joined presidents from 

more than 170 colleges and universities in signing a letter urging president -elect Trump and Congress to sup-

port the Paris Agreement, climate research, and investment in  a low carbon economy.  Now ités time to æwalk 

the talkç in 2017.   

Happy New Year!  

Rich Miller 
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https://uconnoep.wordpress.com/2016/06/07/uconn-wins-greencircle-sustainability-award/
http://secondnature.cmail20.com/t/i-l-uryklyd-mekhiykt-y/
http://ecohusky.uconn.edu/
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2020 Vision for Campus Sustainability and Climate Leadership  

Fall 2016 EPAC Meeting  

OEP staff shared good news and great aspirations 

at this semesterés Environmental Policy Advisory 

Council meeting. Aspirations consisted of specific 

goals and strategies in a proposed 2020 Sustaina-

bility Vision Plan (see above), which used the re-

sults of student, faculty and staff surveys to identi-

fy goals in eight priority areas. OEP has been 

meeting with stakeholders throughout the year to 

arrive at feasible yet ambitious metrics for achieving these goals.  At press time, the plan is under 

consideration by the Universityés senior leaders.  The good news 

also came from multiple departments represented at EPAC, es-

pecially updates about UConnés new LEED Gold Policy for all 

construction  and major renovation projects, ŀnd the rollout of a 

successful Zipcar  service on campus. Both programs aim to re-

duce UConnés carbon footprint.  

100% renewable 

purchased power  

101-acre North Campus 

Hillside Environmental 

Education Park expansion  

30% reduction in daily 

potable water use  

Click here to learn more about UConnés 2020 Vision Plan, including goals for clean energy, green 

building, outreach and engagement, sustainable dining, open space and waste reduction. 

In November, The Chronicle of Higher Education  reported that UConn was 

the #3 overall sustainable campus   among 249 colleges and universities 

rated between 2013 and 2016. The university was also cited as a ætop per-

formerç in the AASHE Sustainable Campus Index  for three specific practic-

es, its: Vendor Code of Conduct, sustainability -related research, and ex-

emplary student engagement through the UConn@COP program.  

 

 

https://uconnoep.wordpress.com/2016/07/01/uconn-goes-for-the-leed-gold/
http://www.zipcar.com/universities/university-of-connecticut
http://ecohusky.uconn.edu/docs/climate/2020Vision.pdf
http://ecohusky.uconn.edu/docs/about/TheChronicleOfHigherEducation_Nov18.pdf
http://chronicle.texterity.com/chronicle/20161118a?pg=33#pg33
https://stars.aashe.org/pages/about/2016-sustainable-campus-index.html
http://www.aashe.org/files/sci-2016-final.pdf

